[bookmark: _GoBack]The AAUW [branch name] Branch Delivers Vital Title IX Resources to Local Schools

Title IX is about more than sports for girls — it prohibits all sex discrimination in U.S. schools. That includes sexual harassment and sexual violence, which disproportionately impede women and girls’ ability to access an equitable and safe education. But recently Secretary of Education Betsy DeVos announced a rollback of strong Title IX guidance that had been in place.

The U.S. Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights found that some of the most egregious and harmful Title IX violations occur when schools fail to designate a Title IX coordinator or when said coordinator does not have the training or authority to oversee compliance with Title IX. That’s why AAUW [branch name] Branch recently reached out to local schools to see how they are monitoring and enforcing Title IX. We wanted to ensure that our local schools have designated Title IX coordinators who have the resources they need to enforce this critical civil rights law.  

[Describe branch outreach efforts.] 

Now is the time to fully enforce Title IX protections, not weaken them. Despite the efforts of the Department of Education to undermine our progress, AAUW [branch name] will continue to support our local Title IX coordinators and their crucial work to protect students.

Together, we stand strong. Join us in saying no to the department’s efforts to roll back Title IX protections.

Sincerely,


The AAUW [branch name] Branch
